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To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing as a resident of Southsea to express my strong objection to the proposed Aquind 
project. 
I see this as a totally unnecessary project which will cause untold disruption, pollution and chaos 
to an already busy and polluted city. 
Furthermore, I strongly object to the environmental damage that will be caused to delicate 
ecosystems and precious wildlife. 
 
I am also deeply disturbed by the roots of Aquind, I can't quite believe that we are considering 
welcoming a company with links to Russian oligarchs. I am also appalled by the donations the 
Conservative party has received from these dubious sources, which makes me very suspicious of 
the supposed impartiality our government is meant to show. 
 
A local citizens of Portsmouth are against this project. 
The local Labour and Conservative MP's  (one of whom is the leader of the Commons) are 
against this project. 
I am against this project. 
 
Please respect the rights and wishes of local people and stop it going ahead. 
 
Regards, 
Adam Ashworth 




